
SRC Board Meeting 10/19/2022

Attendees: Kirk Sanders, Michelle Beirne, Marc St Onge, Mark Rankin, Mark Sposato, John
Wilcox, Ian Braithwaite, Pat Armstrong, Jess Boldyga, Julie Martell, Stacey Smith, & Brian
Estock

Minutes from previous meeting: Previous Meeting was just about Rugged Maniac

FINANCIALS: Approved

SPORTS:

Soccer –Season going well- around 220 children for in-town and 74 for travel

Basketball – Season is beginning with about 150 children total. Season will need to go until
2/3/23

Baseball- A committee has been formed. They are looking to work with Westfield Little League
for next season

Clean up day at fields to be held on 10/29/22

Hockey- Committee has been meeting to prepare for upcoming season

Water bottles are being designed to sell during season

Would like to possibly get new water fountain with bottle filling feature

SAP: Still looking for more staff. Once more staff, more children from waitlist can begin
attending

Behavior plans to be created for a couple of new children in program

Miscellaneous/ Office: Parking lot repairs and lines painted. May need to repave lot next year

Insurance- looking into different agencies

Each Committee should have turned in their budget for the upcoming annual meeting. If not, it
needs to be emailed to Joellen ASAP

AEDs- look into purchasing or applying for grants to get AEDs for building and fields.

This Meeting:

Previous Meeting:

Each committee to hand in budget to prepare for annual meeting

Decisions:


